
 

 

July 2018 - The Blind Man’s Pillow award is a special award 

periodically given by HMI to individuals who have helped in a 

special way to help HMI in their mission of helping the poor 

and needy in around Jeremie, Haiti where we work.  This 

year’s recipient, Sharon Davis, has never been to Haiti but 

she has helped behind the scenes to make sure many people 

who are going to Haiti have the supplies they need all 

packed up in our famous duffle bags.  She has also helped 

with our annual golf tournament and anytime we need help, 

Sharon has been there pitching in to make things go 

well.  Congratulations Sharon!  Thanks again for all you 



do.  (Below is the link to more information regarding the 

story of Sharon’s daughter, Nicole, whose untimely passing 

brought Sharon into the HMI family.)   

 

              http://www.haitimissioninc.com/NICOLE-ANNE-DAVIS 
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